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The Wellington Regional Land Transport Strategy (RLTS) 2010-2040 
 
 
It is a requirement of the Land Transport Management Amendment Act 2008 (section 
77 (l)) that a RLTS should contain: 
 
 “a statement provided by an independent auditor of how the process followed 
by the regional transport committee complied with the requirements of this Act” 
 
I have been asked by Greater Wellington to undertake such an audit.  I have 
therefore reviewed the current version of the 2010 RLTS and the Consultation Plan in 
the context of the relevant sections of the Act.  
 
I am happy to confirm that the current RLTS fully complies with the requirements of 
the Land Transport Management Amendment Act 2008. 
 
 
John Bolland 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


